
                                                                                                                               

Police Licensing Team, Walbrook Wharf, 78-83 Upper Thames Street, London, EC3R 3TD 
 

Tel: 020 7601 2761 
Fax: 020 7332 0119           
 

18th July 2019 
 
City of London 
Licensing Department 
PO Box 270 
London 
EC2P 2EJ 
 
 
Your Ref:   
Our Ref:  
 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
Daisy Green, 2 London Wall Place, EC2Y 5DH 
Application for a new premises licence 
 
With reference to the above application for a new premises licence , received 
in this office on the 21st June 2019, please accept this letter as notice that 
Police, as a responsible authority, object to the application as it is our belief 
that if granted it would undermine the Licensing Objectives of the prevention 
of crime & disorder and public nuisance.  
 
We have been in consultation with the solicitor Mr Alun Thomas, who is acting 
on behalf of the applicant, to discuss our concerns. Our concerns are 
regarding the area demarked for licensable activity, including the sale of 
alcohol, outside of the demise of the building. However we understand that a 
substantial number of other representations have been made, and so we 
jointly agreed that the matter was best dealt with at what is likely to be a 
hearing. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Paul M Holmes 
 
Paul M Holmes 
Licensing Officer 
City of London Police 
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